
                             Mulgoa Public School                                                        

         Friendship, Love, Learning 

              
                       1189-1193 Mulgoa Rd, Mulgoa, NSW 2745      Phone: 4773 8229      Email: mulgoa-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

           

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

2025 Student Anzac Service 

Year 3-6 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

On Tuesday, 8th April, students in Years 3 to 6 will be attending the Penrith 

District Anzac Service at Penrith Paceway with other schools from our area. This 

service replaces our school Anzac Service. 

 

Penrith RSL is providing free buses to and from the venue for our children. The 

children will be picked up from school at 9:30 am and will return at 12:15pm.  We 

will have recess before we leave and will be back in time for lunch. 

 

Students will need to wear their full school uniform, school hat, sun protection and 

bring a water bottle. It is expected that all students from 3-6 will attend. 

 

Please complete the permission slip attached and return to school by Friday 4th 

April to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Justine Blackley 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

2025 Student Anzac Service at Penrith Paceway 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________ in class _____ to attend 

the Penrith District Student Anzac Service on Tuesday 8th April 2025 at Penrith 

Paceway.  

 

I understand that travel to and from the venue will be by bus and there is no cost 

to attend the service. 

 

Signed:_____________________________  Date:_____________ 

 
 

 

 


